
 

 

 

 

July/August 2014 

   Charity Number: 1099813 

THE TUESDAY CLUB MARATHON 
 

On the evening of the 1st of April the Members of the Tuesday Club, with friends 

and supporters, completed a full marathon down Brentwood High Street to raise 

funds for the rebuilding of Sawyers Church.  We ran, jogged, walked and wheeled 

for over half a mile so that together we completed over 26 miles. 

 

Yes it was great fun but, it was a great achievement.  So much so that the Mayor 

of Brentwood was at Sawyers Church to present certificates of merit to each of 

those that took part.  Photographers were there to record the event; both as it 

took place, at the finishing tape and for the presentation of the certificates.      

We even had two police officers to escort us and ensure that the road crossings 

were manned. 

 

Congratulations to all of our Members!  We raised over £1,335 to show how much we 

appreciate all that Sawyers Church has done to make the Tuesday Club a wonderful 

success and to make us feel a part of what is being done to complete the rebuilding 

of Sawyers Church. 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

 enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org.  

Tuesday Club dates for your  

Diary for July 2014 and  

August 2014 
 

1st July 2014 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 
 

8th July 2014 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

15th July  2014 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 
 

22nd July 2014 
Tuesday Club  ‘On the Town’ 

Our annual visit to the Roberts Family 

This is the last Tuesday before the  

summer break. Tuesday Club re-opens 

on the 9th of September. 

Tuesday Club summer walks begin on 

the 29th of July.  

 

 

 

******* 

 

 

 

TUESDAY CLUB SUMMER WALKS 

 

We meet at Sawyers Church at 7pm 

and try to complete the walk by 9pm. 

 You will need to wear sensible shoes. 

The walks usually last for 1 hour and 

we walk to a pub where you will be  

able to buy refreshments. 

 

 
 

 If you require any further  
information regarding the above please 

contact the Tuesday Club Team on  

01277 233889 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Closure dates for the summer break 
 

Olive Branch 

Our last café  will be on the 21st of July 

We reopen on the 8th of September 

 

Lite Bite 

 Our last café is on the 16th of July 

We reopen on the 3rd of September 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our  

customers and to wish them a wonderful summer. 


